

National Authority Affiliated with the Union International Mononautique
National President: Tony Walsh

Dear Competitor

Please spare a minute to complete the Driver Profile on the reverse side of this flyer. If you don't have the time perhaps one of your crew or supporters could fill it in on your behalf.

Over the past months there have been many comments regarding the lack of current information and photo's on the National Website, and rightfully so.

National now has someone interested in updating the site; to do this we need your help! So please take this opportunity to give us the information you want on the website regarding your own race team.

If you have a current colored photo of your boat and team uniformed crew please email in a Jpeg format to apba@westnet.com.au. If you don't have a current photo there will be an opportunity to have one taken at Mildura on Saturday afternoon. Please note photos of crew - the crew **must** be in their team uniform.

We require the information not only to update the Association's website and to give to the Commentators so they have the correct and current information to pass on to the boat racing fans, it will also be used to promote our sport at the up coming UIM General Assembly commencing the 27^{th} October 2008 and closing with "Power on the Gold Coast" race meeting November 1^{st} & 2^{nd} , 2008.

I do appreciate your assistance. Have a great weekend of racing, and keep safe.

Marie Baker

Assistant Secretary

DRIVER PROFILE

NAME:	NICK NAME:
CREW:	
LIVE:	HOME CLUB:
BOAT NAME:	CLASS:
BOAT DESCRIPTION (Including color):	
ENGINE SIZE:	HULL:
TYPE:	BUILDER:
SPONSORS:	
Years of involvement in power boat racin	ng:
Career Highlights thus far:	
Most respected Driver/Boat:	
Most enjoyed Race:	
Why/how did you become involved in power boat racing:	
The most difficult thing in power boat racing is:	
What would you do if you were not involved in power boat racing:	
Who would you like to thank (Don't forget your wife if you have one!)	
OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION	

This information will be passed on to the Commentators which not only help to promote your Sponsors and your boat racing team – but also our sport. Thank you for taking the time to complete the information.